
Invitation for National Integration Youth Camp (May 2 to 8, 2025) at Thiruvananthapuram, 
Kerala 

 
Dear Brother and Sister,  
 
We are delighted to invite you to participate in the National Integration Youth Camp (May 2-8, 
2025) at Vinoba Niketan, Thiruvananthapuram, Kerala organized by the National Youth Project. 
This camp will bring together 300 youth from all states, providing a unique opportunity to foster 
national unity, cultural exchange, and personal growth. 
 
Vinoba Niketan, known for its deep association with Gandhian and Vinoba ideologies, serves as 
an inspiring setting for this gathering. Thiruvananthapuram, located near Kanyakumari, is home 
to many sacred and adventurous sites, further enhancing the experience of national integration. 
 
This is an advance invitation, and seats are limited. To confirm your participation, please send 
your travel tickets by March 15, 2025. If we do not receive confirmation by this date, we will extend 
the opportunity to other interested participants. 
 
We look forward to your enthusiastic participation in this meaningful journey of unity and 
learning. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Karayil Sukumaran (Camp coordinator, & Treasurer)   
Ran Singh Parmar (Founder, Secretary)   
 
Write email to : Info@nypindia.org  
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